[image: image1.jpg]


Class Five/Six
Friday 15th 2015
Project 
It has been wonderful to see all of your county homework projects over the last week. You put a huge amount of work into them!

You have another week to complete your Design and Technology homework project, designing a healthy recipe that uses one or more of the skills that you have learnt in class. Your recipe should include both a list of ingredients and an equipment list. It should also clearly show the skill you have incorporated into it from Design and Technology lessons. Lastly, your recipe may be linked to a British county.

This homework project will be due in the week beginning 18th May (the last week of this half term). We look forward to hearing your tasty ideas!
English

Next week we will be continuing to use the legend of Robin Hood as an inspiration for our written work, creating newspaper reports about the goings on in Sherwood Forest. If you are able to, why not have a look at different examples of newspaper reports over the weekend and think about the features you could include.
Maths

Next week we will be looking at fractions and decimals.
You have been given your times tables targets to learn for next week. Please practise them at home!
Your My Maths task for the week is now on the website. The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. This week’s task needs to be completed by Friday 22nd May. 
Spellings
You have been given a list of words using the suffixes ‘-sion’ and ‘-ssion’ to practise for homework. We will be testing you on these spellings next week.
Other Notes
Next Friday (22nd May) is Maths Enrichment Day. Come prepared for lots of art-based maths!
Also on Friday, we will be taking part in a Bike It workshop

Class 5 will begin swimming straight after the half-term holiday. Please return your permission slips as soon as possible so that you are able to go.
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